
NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST 

 

 Notice is hereby given that a Public Test of the Optical Scan election equipment to be 

used at the General Primary Election of March 19, 2024 will be conducted at the Kendall County 

Office Building, 111 W Fox St, Room 104, Yorkville IL 60560 on March 8, 2024 at 9:00am. 

 

 This test is open to the general public. 

 

 Debbie Gillette  

 Kendall County Clerk & Recorder 

 

 


